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September 25, 2020 
 
Good evening Baldwin families and happy Friday!  
 
I wanted to share a few important announcements with you before you begin your weekend!  
 
First, a reminder that as of now we are planning to fully re-open to all students on Monday, 
October 5. This would mean that all students are attending school every day of the school week. 
Remember, if you plan to bring your student back in from remote learning, our school will need 
48 hours to prepare a seat and plan. Similarly, please give us 48 hours notice if you plan to pull 
your student out for full remote.  
 
Second, in preparation for our full open, student specials will be changing, effective next 
Monday, September 28. Students will shift to having half of their specials for the first half of the 
school year and then to having the other half of their specials during the second half of the 
school year. All students will receive a new schedule when they come in next week.  
 
Finally, a reminder that, if your family has previously qualified for free and reduced lunch, you 
must fill out the appropriate paperwork and return it to the school no later than September 30. 
This documentation affects the state reimbursement for our school and it is critical that families 
return it if applicable.  
 
Thank you Baldwin families.  
 
Enjoy the last weekend in September, 
Mr. Dukette 


